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Background

• The WG Secretariat had received multiple requests for information on 
the Child Functioning Module-Teacher Version (CFM-TV) in a range of 
contexts, including humanitarian and emergency contexts

• As evidence on the CFM-TV is still limited, the requestors were 
planning or undertaking evaluations of the CFM-TV

• The WG Secretariat convened a meeting in September 2021 to 
promote an exchange of knowledge among partners regarding their 
experiences with the CFM-TV and plans for evaluations



Objectives and Agenda

• Objectives:
• To provide a space to share information, to establish connections 

among partners, and to explore next steps

• Agenda:
• Participants were invited to provide a brief intervention on their 

experiences and/or planned activities using the CFM-TV
• Open discussion of the presentations
• Discussion of next steps



Participants

• Invitations were made to those who requested information and access to 
the CFM-TV from the WG Secretariat.
• We believe that other groups are doing similar work and are welcome to join the group

• The following entities participated in the meeting:
• Education Cannot Wait
• Humanity and Inclusion
• Save the Children International 
• Save the Children Norway
• Sightsavers
• UNICEF
• USAID
• Worldvision



Next Steps

• Participants requested that the WG Secretariat continue to convene 
meetings so that they can share progress on their respective projects.
• The WG Secretariat agreed to develop a document that summarized 

the different planned evaluation strategies.
• The WG Secretariat agreed to develop a statement of cross-cutting 

issues that would be addressed in evaluations of the CFM-TV.

• Participants suggested that the group consider sharing experiences in 
some to-be-determined format during the Global Disability Summit. GLAD 
was also raised as possible dissemination entry-point.



Next Steps

• Session during the Washington Group 21st Annual Meeting 
(November 8-10, 2021) to invite group members will present on 
their experiences.

• The recording of the meeting can be accessed through the 
Washington Group website:
Informational Meeting on Experiences with the Child Functioning 
Module-Teacher Version

https://www.washingtongroup-disability.com/events/informational-meeting-on-experiences-with-the-child-functioning-module-teacher-version-539/
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